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I concur, pictures of children in sexually suggestive or compromising situations belong nowhere,
anywhere, period.

I respectfully ask for clarification and documentation concerning children in NON-sexually suggestive
or compromising situations; such the "Power Pack" and the "X-Babies".

I ask this, not to be argumentative, but expose a potential loophole that may be best  plugged with a
final policy stating something like: 

Due to possible exploitation by an undesireable sub-class of fungus; no artwork containing children,
of any kind, under any circumstances, period.  

Not only to cover Lady HMs butt, but to protect a place that means a lot to me.
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